
DATE: December 18, 2020   

TO: John Fersner, Chief Design Engineer 

FROM: Nora Gardner, M/WBE Division 

DEPARTMENT: Engineering & Inspections 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Contract 2020-001 Resurfacing of Streets 2021 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for the Resurfacing of Streets 2021 Project to 
determine compliance with the City of Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. The established contract goals 
for the project were MBE 10% and WBE 8%.  Documentation submitted indicates that Blythe was the 
selected vendor and has met the established M/WBE Goals. 

Blythe bid packet and affidavits have a total contract amount of $3,899,055.98 with a commitment of 
MBE 10% and WBE 8%.  Blythe will utilize the following certified M/WBE firms: 

ID Firm Name County 
Description of the 

Work 
Contract 
Amount 

Contract 
% 

MBE Rankin Grading Guilford Hauling $389,905.60 10% 

WBE 
Atlantic Contracting 
Construction Inc, Guilford Structure & Concrete $311,924.48 8% 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, the Department 
and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval prior to making any changes. 

Cc:  Allison Staton, M/WBE Coordinator    


